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Pawnee City Council discusses nuisances

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Sheriff Braden Lang met with the Pawnee City Council
Tuesday evening.

Among the discussion topics was semi-trailers parked on properties in the
community.

Discussion was also held on abandoned nuisance properties being addressed by
the Pride Committee. Sheriff Lang said he has more issues with rental properties
in town than he does with abandoned properties and said he did not see the
trailers as real eyesores in town.

During the long discussion, it was noted that Zoning Administrator Matthew

Kuhlman is planning to go through the Pawnee City Zoning Ordinance book with
the Planning Commission and make it more suitable for Pawnee City.
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